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Response to Comment Set C.202:  Leo Rohaley 

C.202-1 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding EMF concerns. 

C.202-2 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values. 

C.202-3 We recognize that Alternative 5 would constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in 
the vicinity of the route, and would create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona 
Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion in Section D.5). Your concerns will be shared with the 
decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the 
CPUC. 

C.202-4 The military corridor referred to in the comment is assumed to be associated with Edwards Air 
Force Base. As discussed in Draft EIR/EIS Section C.13, Traffic and Transportation, FAA 
guidelines state that a project could potentially have a significant impact on aviation activities if a 
structure is positioned such that it would be more than 200 feet above the ground. For Alternative 5, 
the transmission towers within Leona Valley would be single-circuit 500-kV towers which range in 
height from 113 to 178 feet. As this is below the FAA guidelines limit of 200 feet, no lighting or 
“beacons” are proposed for the transmission towers, similar to other 500-kV towers that traverse 
through the Antelope Valley. As such, Alternative 5 would not conflict with Leona Valley CC&Rs. 
Please note that CC&Rs are not applicable to projects approved by State or federal agencies. 

 


